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Helen Wale
ELM GROVE SOUTH, 3, ELM GROVE SOUTH, BOGNOR REGIS, PO22 0OEJ

| Objection

The shear upheaval, traffic problems, queing not just at rush hours but throughout the day will be
colossal during the building period of this road, especially the construction of the proposed roundabout
on Barnham Road, and the diversions that will doubtless have to be put in place. More and more
companies, both private and public sectors are telling their staff they can work at home either all the
time, or much more of the time after Covid which makes the whole point of this road being built null
and void- I understand it was to cope with heavy traffic on the A29 and surrounding roads- this may
not even be necessary anymore! I have frequently seen Deer roaming on the green land next to the
Halo industrial estate- has any thought been given at all to where these animals will be displaced to?
They wont be able to move onto the green space south of Barnham Road will they, if hundreds and
hundreds of new houses are to be built there. Regarding the proposed new houses- have the residents
of the six villages ever been asked if they want to become a town? because that is what we will
become. The local doctors surgeries and schools are already at full capacity, and although a new
surgery and school are on the new plans, I have seen many examples of similar plans on other sites
where in the end, the houses are built but the school or surgery never materialises. In the current
climate of raised environmental awareness and the need to cut down road use, why on earth are we
building another road to the detriment of wildlife, habitats and the raspatory health of the people who
will have to live right next to it?
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